
  

 
 
 

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/007/2021-2022                                                      7th APRIL 2021 
 

HOUSE MEETING 
 

Dear Parents (Grades III-X and XII), 
Greetings! 

As we commence the new session, RVS furthers the tradition of house 
meetings as an important connect between teachers and students and a 
platform to discuss achievements, and inter and intra-school 
competitions.  
 
The meetings will be held on the first Saturday of every month from 10:00-
10:45 am. The first house meeting will be held on Saturday, April 10,2021. 
Teams for all houses have been created.  
 
We are also rolling out the House Parent System, wherein every student 
will be assigned to specific house teachers. This serves as a safe space 
to connect with teachers, share emotions and concerns/ share notable 
work. This is a part of our wellness program at school. 
 
Kindly note that 10.00am- 10.45 on every 2nd working Saturday of the 
month will be part of Carpe Diem.  
 
Looking forward to interactive sessions! 
 
Regards,  
Team RVS 


